
 

Reminder:  

From the Nurse 

 
 

Students with Allergies 

A reminder to parents concerning allergies - students who have Epi-Pens ordered by their doctors for an 

allergy, MUST have the Epi-Pen  in the Nurse's Office by the first day of school. This is mandatory for 

all students with Epi-Pens legally and for liability purposes. The school district requires this or the 

students cannot attend school until the Epi-Pen and the required Allergy Treatment Plan form are 

in the Nurse's Office (this must be brought to school by the parent or guardian, not the student). It is 

mandatory that the student’s doctor must fill out and sign the Allergy Treatment Plan sheet. 


